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McKercher Drive Extension Update – January 2025 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the future extension of McKercher Drive to Berini Drive be abandoned; 
2. That a portion of the lands be allocated for street right-of-way for the intersection of 

McKercher Drive and 105th Street as outlined in the report of the Transportation and 
Construction Division, dated January 14, 2025; 

3. That a portion of the lands in Parcel B allocated for the extension adjacent to the 
Muskeg Lake Cree Nation property be offered for sale to the Muskeg Lake Cree 
Nation as set out in the report of the Transportation and Construction Division, dated 
January 14, 2025; and 

4. That proceeds from the sale of lands previously allocated for right-of-way be placed 
into the Dedicated Roadway Reserve. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on January 14, 
2025, considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the 
above.  A letter submitting comments from Robert Clipperton, Bus Riders of Saskatoon, 
was also considered.   
 
The recommendation being put forward was not voted on unanimously.  
 
Attachment 
1. January 14, 2025 report of the Transportation and Construction Division. 
2. Letter from Robert Clipperton, Bus Riders of Saskatoon, dated January 12, 2025. 


